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Comments: All E-bikes, regardless of class, are at least partially powered by an electric motor and should be

classified as "motorized" vehicles. As motorized vehicles they should only be allowed on trails and roads where

motorized vehicles, such as dirt bikes, are allowed. Non-motorized trails are meant for hikers, bikers, runners,

equestrians and bicyclists. Allowing e-bikes on non-motorized trails will change the character of the trails and will

negatively impact these other true non-motorized users. E-bikes will also allow increased visitor use and

recreation in more remote areas that cannot and should not handle a large increase in traffic.


